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I am submitting my testimony in opposition to HB3076-1 and its suggestive nature of 

eliminating all FFL’s in the state of Oregon. This bill has unreasonable requirements 

that make it impossible for an already federally regulated license to be operated in 

our great state. There are issues of concern with the legality and restrictions to the 

Federal and State Amendments we have in place. This bill is an extension that does 

not need to be in place and has no merit on the presumed issue of guns in the wrong 

hands statements. FFL’s already go through the correct legal process to obtain 

federal regulations and are held to a higher legal standard. This bill does nothing 

more than obtain a higher goal of a “no gun state” which opposes the basis of the 

2nd Amendment to defend ourselves from foreign and domestic enemies. 


